
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

BRYANT DAILY BULLETIN 
Tuesday, January 10, 2017 

“B” DAY 

   Keep Checking 
Parent  

Connect 
 

3rd Marking / End of 1
st

 Semester 
December 5, 2016 –  

January 27, 2017 

 
DCMST 2017-2018 

 

 
Application Deadline, Wednesday, February 8, 2017 

 
APPLICATION INFORMATION LINK     

 
   http://dcmst.dearbornschools.org/applicant-information/ 

 
ONLINE APPLICATION LINK    

 

               http://dcmst.dearbornschools.org/application-for-entry-into-dcmst-fall-2016/ 

   

NJHS TUTORING 
 

Every Wednesday for the remainder of the year National Junior Honor Society students will be 
hosting tutoring sessions in my room from 3:00-3:45.   

 
Please encourage students to use this resource if they feel they are struggling with any class or just 

need someone to study with.  Last year a lot of students felt that if they came, they would be 
required to come every Wednesday and stay the whole time.  That is not the case. Students can 

come as little or often as they need and show up any time between 3:00 and 3:30. 

 
Save the Date 

 
Yogurtopia Fundraiser 

 
 
 

Friday, January 27th 
 

Noon until Close 
 



 
 
 
  

 

I M P O R T A N T    N O T I C E 
 

Afterschool sports/games/clubs have 
begun. 

 

Please speak with your child 
before they arrive to school 

whether or not they are allowed 
to stay. 

 

We are trying to reduce the amount of 
phone calls made after school. 

 

Thank you, 
Mr. Denison, Principal 

 
PARENTS / GUARDIANS 

BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 
 
Please remind your child to check the 
Bryant Notification Center located in 
the hallway between the main doors 
and office for items that have been 
dropped off.  We post a large note with 
the student name and what the item is 
waiting to be picked up in the office.  
They should remove the note and bring 
it to the office to retrieve the item. This 
includes, but is not limited to: lunch, 
homework, instruments, keys, money, 
backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, socks, 
shoes, swim gear, books etc. This is to 
reduce the interruptions in the 
classroom. 

 

ENCORE! 
 

Starts back up Wednesday, 

January 10, 2017 

 
Dearborn Heights 

Ski & Snowboard Club 
 

2016-17 Season 
Applications and Information  

are now available in the office. 

 

HENRY FORD EARLY COLLEGE(S) 

 
Additional information this program can be 

found at www.dearbornschools.org 



 

 
 

 
 

Shoe donations will also support micro-enterprises in developing nations and 
reduce what goes into landfills. 
Bryant Middle School is conducting a shoe collection drive from October 3-
December 20, 2016 to raise funds to support a variety of school enrichment 
projects.   Bryant will earn money based on the number of shoes collected as 
Funds2Orgs will purchase all of the donated pairs.  Those dollars will benefit 
projects selected by Bryant staff and students. Anyone can help by donating 
gently worn or new shoes. 
All donated shoes will be redistributed throughout the Funds2Orgs network of 
microenterprise partners in developing nations.  Funds2Orgs helps impoverished 
people start, maintain and grow businesses in countries such as Haiti, Honduras 
and other nations in Central America and Africa. Proceeds from the shoe sales 
are used to feed, clothe and house their families. One budding entrepreneur in 
Haiti even earned enough to send her son to law school. 
By donating shoes to Bryant’s Drive, the shoes will be given a second chance and 
make a difference in people’s lives.  
 
We would appreciate your support of our worthy cause.  Our goal is 7,500 pairs 
of shoes. 
To arrange a shoe pick up, please email BryantPinkShirt@yahoo.com  An 
additional contact for more information is Kevin Renko at 
Renkok@dearbornschools.org 
Bryant Middle School sincerely hopes that you support us in our efforts!  

        
 
 

Bryant Middle School Launches Shoe Collection Drive 
to Support  a Variety of School Enrichment Projects 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

SPORT PHYSICALS  7th- 8th  Grade 
 

A new MHSAA  Sport Physical is required every school year to participate 
in afterschool sports.  This same physical is also required to TRY-OUT.  
Don’t be caught running to the doctor at the last minute.  The physical 
forms are available on the counter in the main office.   
 
Sports remaining for 2016-17 and the date the Physical Is Needed By: 
                  
                   Girls’ Volleyball Feb 2017 
                   Boys’ Swim Feb 2017  
                   Boys’ & Girls’ Track April 2017 

 

 
ATTENTION: 

Student Athletes 
 

Students will NOT be able 
to participate on a middle 
school team and on a city 
or other league team in the 
same sport during the 
same season. Participation 
on two teams that have 
concurrent seasons may 
jeopardize high school 
eligibility. 
 
 
To address another 
situation, if a student is 
playing on a school team in 
middle school but wants to 
participate in a tournament 
of some type (over a 
weekend, not a month long 
deal) that will be 
permissible and will not 
affect eligibility. 

 
Girls’ Swim Meet Time 3:30  
 

Wednesday, January 11          Unis @ Bryant 
Wednesday, January 18          City Meet @ Unis 

 
Boys’ Basketball 3:30 Game Time 
 

Tuesday, January 10          BYE 
Thursday, January 12         Bryant @ Unis 
Tuesday, January 17          Bryant @ Salina 
Thursday, January 19        Woodworth @ Bryant 
Tuesday, January 24         Play-Offs   - TBD 
Thursday, January 26        Play-Offs   - TBD 
Tuesday, January 31         Championship Game TBD 



 

Student Council – 1st & 3rd Thursdays of the Month 3 – 4:00 PM -  Auditorium 
February 2 
February 16 
March 2 
March 16 
 
 
2017 ENCORE  3-4:30  Tuesday’s Auditorium 
Every Tuesday starting October 4 thru May, 2017 
START BACK UP AFTER NEW YEAR - First rehearsal / info meeting Jan 10, 
2017 
 
MATH COUNTS CLUB  3 - 4 pm  Room 34 
Every Thursday through March 2017 
 
 
Mr. Garrison Concerts – Auditorium 7 pm 
Wednesday, May 31   
 
 
Art Club Meeting 3:00-5:00 pm 
Tuesday, January 10, 2017 
Tuesday, January 17, 2017 
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 (last meeting) 
 
Academic Games – 3 – 4:30 pm Room 31 
Wednesday, January 11         #4 Tournament 
Wednesday, January 18         #5 Tournament 
Tuesday, January 24              Super Tournament 
Thursday, January 26             Super Tournament 
 
 
PTA Meetings 7 PM  Room 45 
No December Meeting 
Monday, January 23 
Monday, February 27 
Monday, March 20 
Monday, April 17 
Monday, May 15 
 
 
CHESS CLUB -3 -4 PM Room 23   
Every Tuesday and Thursday 
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Northwestern University Midwest Academic Talent Search (NUMATS) 
  
NUMATS is a research-validated, above-grade-level testing program that offers EXPLORE, 
ACT, and SAT to eligible students in grades 3 through 9.  
 
Historically, Bryant M.S. has targeted 7th and 8th grade students who tested at a 90th 
percentile or higher, in math and/or reading, on the May 2016 NWEA test.  However, any 
parent could request that their son or daughter can participate.  Therefore, this year we are 
opening up to any interested 7th or 8th graders. 
 
 
 Although participation in NUMATS is voluntary, students like your child can benefit 
from: 
Information about their ability that grade-level tests do not provide 
Academic planning and resource options based on test scores 
Information about education programs for gifted students 
Experience and practice taking EXPLORE, ACT, and SAT, which are used to measure college 
and career readiness 
 
I do have pamphlets that can be picked in my office starting on 10/18/16, however, I would 
encourage only the students who are serious in participating in the program to take one.  
 
 Additional information is also available on my blog at 
http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/bryantcounseling/2016/10/17/northwestern-university-
midwest-academic-talent-search-numats-2/ 
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Renko 
Counselor/Teacher 
Bryant Middle School 
 
 
 
 
 
●   ●  ●  ●  ●  ● ●  ●   ●  ●  ●  ●  ● ●  ●   ●  ●  ●  ●  ● ●  ●   ●  ●  ●  ●  ● ●  ● ●  ●   ●  ●  ●  ●  ● ● ●  ● 
 
 



Bryant Middle School 
Parent/Teacher/Student Association 

Membership Application 
 

one adult @ $8    two adults @ $15 

one student @ $8     additional student @ $7 each 
 

Adult’s Name________________________________ Adult’s Name___________________________________ 

Address & Zip Code___________________________ Address & Zip Code______________________________ 

Primary Phone Number________________________ Primary Phone Number___________________________ 

Email Address_______________________________ Email Address___________________________________ 

Student’s Name____________________Grade_____ Student’s Name____________________Grade________ 

Charitable donation to the PTA $ ____________  Amount enclosed $_______________(check payable to Bryant PTA) 

 

Volunteering Opportunities:  The PTA hosts and assists with several activities throughout the year.  If you are able to 
volunteer, it is greatly appreciated.  Please indicate which of these areas you are interested in and someone from the 
PTA will be contacting you when the event draws near.  Thank you! 

I’m unable to volunteer – here’s my donation to cover activities for the year:  $20  $50  $100  Other____ 

Hospitality (food/beverage donations  Bake Sale Baking (or buying) 

                                 for various PTA events) 

Book Fairs (Fall and/or Spring)   Bake Sale Selling (election day, and after school) 

Magazine Sale (September/October)  Science Fair (Spring)  

Picture Day (Fall and or Spring)   Reflections (PTA-sponsored fine arts competition in Oct.-Nov.) 

Friday Fun Days (help serve food/drinks)  Math/Literacy Night (March) 

Sporting Event Concessions (after school)   

Chaperoning Activities -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 

Attending monthly Dearborn PTA Council meetings (third Monday at 9:30 am at Ten Eyck) and report back to PTA board 

General help - Please indicate availability -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 evening hours 
 

Thank you for supporting the Bryant PTA! 

Contact Mrs. Holly Frank (membership chair) with any questions at 313-671-5674 or HLfrank@wowway.com . 
Revised 8/2016 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free 
help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation 

assistance. 

Arabic  827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلمدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط. تؤكد.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. 

For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for 
translation/interpretation assistance. 

Arabic  .827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلتؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Italian  Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori 
conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per 
la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 
Albanian  Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. 
Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / 
interpretim ndihmë. 
 
Romanian  Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara 
nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 

 


